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ADDENDUM #1 
  

To: All Companies Interested in Submitting a Proposal 
From: Rebecca Johnson, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 

RFP: Bus Camera System (RFP #PUR0318-157); Dated:  April 30, 2018 
Subject: Addendum #1 (1 page) 

Date: May 4, 2018 
 

 

The following questions and/or clarifications were asked relative to the above-listed Request for Proposal. This memo is 
sent for clarification to all companies to whom the RFP was sent. 
 
 
Question:    In regards to the Hard Drive being 2TB, is that required for the local drive (DVR) or is that a storage 

requirement for after it is offloaded? 
 

Answer:   2TB is the requirement for the DVR. 
 
 
Question: Is it correct to assume that the 7 existing camera locations will be utilized with the new cameras being 

proposed and in some cases existing cameras will remain? 
 

Answer: We anticipate that the seven (7) existing camera locations will be used, but that the cameras may need to 
be replaced to provide a better system. Vendors can propose other locations if it will provide better 
coverage such as a view of the driver’s area or other areas that are lacking coverage. 

 
 
Question: Do you have a diagram showing existing camera locations or a description of the locations? 
 

Answer: The City does not have a diagram available, but the locations of the existing seven (7) cameras are as follows: 

 Exterior view forward facing through the windshield 

 Exterior left side front to back 

 Exterior right side front to back 

 Interior front door and farebox 

 Interior rear door 

 Interior looking from front to back 

 Interior looking from back to front 
 
 
Question: Do you have a list of the vehicles in the fleet? Length of vehicles? 
 

Answer: There are 24 2009-2017 35-foot Gillig buses and 6 1992 GMC RTS busses. 
 
 
 

 

The Purchasing Services Division will accept written questions regarding the Request for Proposal until 3:00 p.m. 
CDT on Wednesday, May 16, 2018. Fax (888) 815-3659 or e-mail (r.johnson2@cedar-rapids.org) all questions to 
Rebecca Johnson. Any and all questions will be responded to in the form of written addenda to all Proposers. All 
addenda that you receive shall become a part of the contract documents and shall be acknowledged and dated 
on the bottom of the Signature Page (Attachment C). The deadline for proposal submittal is Wednesday, May 
30, 2018 before 3:00 p.m. CDT. 

mailto:r.johnson2@cedar-rapids.org

